
April 22, 2021 
Mrs. Nancy Bozzato 
Town Clerk 
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF PELHAM  
Post Office Box 400 
Fonthill, Ontario 
L0S 1E0 

Title: Town of Pelham - Canada Day Community Celebration 

Dear Mrs. Bozzato, 

On behalf of the Minister of Canadian Heritage, it is my pleasure to inform you that your 
application for funding has been approved. 

A grant in the amount of $ 14,650 will be awarded to help your organization carry out its 
activities, under the Celebration and Commemoration Program, Celebrate Canada Component. 
This funding will be allocated over one government fiscal year 2021-2022 and will be subject to 
certain terms and conditions, the appropriation of funds by Parliament, and the budget levels of 
the Program. 

One of our program representatives may be in contact with you in the near future to 
review the terms and conditions related to this funding. As you may already know, the 
Government of Canada is committed to promoting workplaces free from harassment, abuse and 
discrimination. I would like to seize this opportunity to remind you of your responsibility to 
provide a work environment where harassment, abuse and discrimination are not tolerated. 

In closing, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and the members of your 
organization the greatest success in your endeavours. 

Sincerely, 

Jillian Lum 
A/Regional Director General 
Ontario Region 


